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Cast Your 2018 Board of Directors Election 
Vote by Friday, June 23! 
The 2018 APAOG Board of Directors elections are now 
open. Each APAOG Fellow & Student Member is eligible to 
cast one ballot. 

The positions will take office on July 1, 2017.  

Voting will be anonymous but we request your name to 
ensure that when the administrative office tallies the votes, 
only one ballot per member is cast. 

Ballots must be received by Friday, June 23, 2017. Election 
results will be announced the next week 

View nominations here. 

Cast your vote here.  
 
  

APAOG Members Elyse, Audrey, and 
Christina featured in latest AAPA E-blast for 
article in JAAPA 
 
Watkins, Elyse J. DHSc, PA-C; Hellams, Audrey; Saldanha, 
Christina 
 
Caring for a patient with first-trimester bleeding 
 
Journal of the American Academy of Physician 
Assistants: June 2017 - Volume 30 - Issue 6 - p 15–20 
doi: 10.1097/01.JAA.0000516341.64222.81  
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Read more 

2017 APAOG Webinars 
Recognizing and Responding to 
Human Trafficking as Healthcare 
Providers 
 
Speaker: Nani Cuadrado, MSPAS, PA-C 
 
September 12, 2017 - Register Today!  
5PM PT/7PM CT/8PM ET  

 Define human trafficking (HT) 
 Understand the impact of HT 
 Understand risk factors of HT 
 Become familiar with indicators of HT 
 Understand available resources for victims of HT 

APAOG members may view recorded webinars at anytime. 
Please check out our latest addition, Menopause, Where are 
we now? presented by Elyse Watkins, PA-C.  

Click here to view the webinar library. *Must be logged in to 
view webinar library.  

 

 
Clinical Updates  
 
Clinical Updates has been a standard part of the monthly 
eNewsletter for several months and now we are looking for 
member feedback regarding this component. Please take a 
few minutes to complete a 4 question survey through survey 
monkey via the attached link. Your feedback is important to 
us as we strive to present you with valuable and relevant 
information. 

Click here to take the survey. 

APAOG's Newest Members  
 
Welcome to the APAOG's newest members in May:  
Fellow

 Margaret Hyzy 
 Lauren Croneberger 

Student 

 Ruby Bowers 
 Ashley Boge 
 Kelley Humphrey 
 Natalie Wilson 
 Jordan Maloney 
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 Virginia Bruder 
 Miranda Ghali 
 Katie Kings 
 Jamie Murawski 
 Shira Ashear 
 Myna Ojiabo 
 Brantriesa  Hutchinson 
 Vicki Sekrecki 

Job Openings 

Surgical and LDRP Physician Assistant Opportunity 
Nashua, NH 
 
PHYSICIAN ASSISTANT – OB/GYN 
Physician Affiliate Group, New York  
BC/BE Advanced Practice Provider 
Rochester Regional Health, New York 

Are You Interested in Posting a Job? 
 
Click here to submit your job posting today! Job postings run 
for 45 days and are free for members. 

Events 
 
Southern Obstetric and Gynecologic Seminar 
July 12, 2017 
Learn more 
 
APAOG Webinar: 
Recognizing and Responding to Human Trafficking as 
Healthcare Providers 
September 12, 2017 
Learn more 
 
 
Email APAOG to promote an event in your area today! 

   

Association of Physician Assistants in Obstetrics & Gynecology 
563 Carter Court, Suite B, Kimberly WI 54136 

920-560-5620 / 800-545-0636 
920-882-3655 (fax) 

Email: APAOG@badgerbay.co 

Facebook 
Unsubscribe 

  

 


